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Supervisor Briggs recommending the Board receive a presentation provided by the U.S. Fish and
Wildlife Service on their efforts in the County of El Dorado, to include information on their work with
the U.S. Forest Service on the listing of the three Sierra amphibians and an update on the Gabbro
Soils Conservation Plan.  (Est. Time: 1 Hr.)
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